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Welcome



Welcome to your City’s newsletter. In an attempt for better communication, your Mayor, City Council and City employees would like to give updates and announcements for the benefit of the citizens on Haines. As this newsletter is improved and hopefully included with a beneficial City internet site, we hope to expand it to include a calendar of events and local citizen announcements. 

City Property

Please remember to not block the alley's. It is crucial that emergency vehicles can drive through the alleys at all times. Vehicle's
 parked in the alley can be towed at the owners expense.
City Business



Your City Council has adopted  the “Council Rules of Order and Procedure” .  They have done this to help improve relations between Councilors and between the Council and the Citizens.  Anybody may pick up a copy of these procedures at the city office.    At council meetings, please remember that these meetings are a business meeting for the council that citizens have the right to witness. They are not a public forum.  We will allow the public to  speak  at specified times  during the meeting, however, citizens wishing to speak must fill out a Public Comment Registration Form and list the specific agenda item that they wish to comment on. If it is determined that your topic is disruptive or not appropriate, you will be asked to stop. If you have a concern that is not allowed in a council meeting, please take the time to talk with your Mayor or a Council member or submit it in writing.  Your Council has made a commitment to follow these rules and to enforce them when necessary. 
Planning Committee

Citizen volunteers are still needed to serve on the planning committee. This committee will be

revising the existing planning ordinances.


Contact the City Office to volunteer to serve on the Planning Committee.

Planning Commission

Six citizen volunteers are needed to serve on the Planning Commission. The Planning Commission oversees planning projects within the City.


To volunteer to serve on the Planning Commission you will need to fill out an application that is available at the City Office. Planning Commission members will be appointed by the City Council.

Dog Committee

Citizens are needed to serve on a committee that will review the existing Dog Ordinance. This committee will research enforcement possibilities, such as enforcement officers, fines and cooperation with Justice Court.

If you wish to serve on the Dog Committee contact the City Office.

Dog Control



If you have dog complaints please be advised in order for the City to enforce the Dog Ordinance or to possibly issue a citation, you must be willing to identify yourself and testify that you witnessed the incident.

Council member Garla Rowe has been sworn in as a dog enforcement officer.

Dog enforcement officers are volunteers and do not get paid for their services. The City does not patrol the Streets looking for loose dogs. If you have a dog complaint remember that first you need to contact the City Office. It is a requirement to have your dog's licensed. 
2012 Election

Remember to vote. November 6, 2012 is Election Day. The Baker County Clerks office will be mailing ballots to Baker County residents October 19, 2012. If you do not receive a ballot please contact the Baker County Clerks office.
Landfill

Landfill summer hours are 7am - 1pm.  The Landfill will be open every Saturday except Holiday weekends if the weather permits. Please call 541-856-3366 and press #2 for updates. 
Recycle Center

Important Notice:
The large bin at the Recycle Center is for mixed recyclable items except GLASS. The small blue containers are for just GLASS. It is costing the City a lot of time and money to sort through the recycle bins. It is crucial that no glass be put in large mixed bin. Baker Sanitary can not recycle the material in the large bin if there is glass present in the materials. We ask that you do not leave garbage at the recycling center. This creates a huge problem and makes it even more costly to operate the recycling center. 
City Happenings

The Grange will be hosting the 2nd Annual Fall Festival October 13th, 9:00 am - 4:00 pm. Vendors, food, car show and games. Call Melissa for more information: 541-519-3638.

The Friends of Haines will be hosting a Dollar-A-Dip dinner October 27th 5:00 pm - 6:00 pm at the Haines Elementary School.

Neighborhood Watch


Volunteer's are needed for Neighborhood Watch. Please contact Sandy Wood at 541-856-3284.
Fire Danger Level


Fire danger level is still at Extreme. No burning allowed.  
Haines Fire Protection District

The Haines Fire Protection District is looking for volunteers. Training is provided. Please contact Fire Chief Jerry Hampton: 541-519-4816.

Thank you



I invite each and every one of you to come to the Council meetings to hear and see first hand what is happening in your City. There are a lot of rumors and the best way to deal with a rumor is to research the facts. What you hear at the store, bar or at church may or may not be the truth. Rumors that get out of hand make the jobs of your Council and City employees harder and more costly, so please do your part to seek the truth. 

Thank you for reading and until next time, enjoy living in Haines.
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